
Last Week’s Donations      Thank you 
Offertory £266 +  £58 (Standing Orders Weekly Average ) 

Mass Times, Intentions & Feasts 
for w/c: Sunday 28th January, 2018 

 

Sun  28          9.00am   People of the Parish       Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time  
 
Wed 31          9.30am Yorkshire Brethren Ints  St John Bosco, Priest 
          
Fri     2           9.30am Parish Dead List   The Presentation of the Lord (Candlemas)  
 

Sun   4           9.00am People of the Parish  Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time     
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Mass Schedule at St Edward’s, Clifford 
 

Saturday (Sunday Vigil) 6.00pm,  Sunday 11.00am 
 

Monday to Friday 9.30am  
 

WE WELCOME  all visitors to St Joseph’s,  
whether you are from near or far.   

We ask that if possible you please use one of the  
blue envelopes at the back of church and ‘gift aid’ your  

offering, as this helps to maintain our lovely church.   
TEA & COFFEE will be served in the Parish Centre  

after Sunday Mass. Please join us. 

Readers This Sunday: (1st) Anita Lewis  

(2nd) Tony Berry  (BP) John Notley 
 

Next Sunday’s Readers: (1st) Ann Robertshaw  (2nd) Alma Taylor  (BP) Greg Lodge  

St Joseph’s Church, Tadcaster 

SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION 2018 

Parents and Candidates Meeting Sunday 11th February 2018  
9am Mass and followed by Meeting for Parents and  

registration of all Candidates  
for all year groups ie years 6, 7 & 8   

Please bring a copy of your child’s Baptism Certificate. 
Fr Newman will Confirm at St Joseph’s Church this year 

on The Feast of Pentecost (20th May at 9.00am Mass) 

THE 52 CLUB 
The “52 Club” was started in 2007 to raise funds for the new 
organ; so we are at the start of our 12th year.  Last year was 
one of our most successful with 45 members over the year 

which raised just under £1200.00 for the parish.  It is £52.00 
per year which is paid in advance (£1.00 a week) with more 

chances of winning one of the three prizes (£50, £30 and £20) 
each month than the National Lottery!  At the start of 2018, 

when we are beginning fundraising to celebrate the 150th An-
niversary of St Joseph’s in 2019, what better time to join?  No 

limit on the number of members and it is two-fold – lovely if 
you win, but never mind if you don’t  

because of the contribution to your Church. 
Anyone wishing to join or to continue membership  

of the “52 Club” - that have not already done so - should 
please let me have their details, cheque/s or cash by 22nd 

January please.   Kathy Walford. 

Confessions  
Saturday at 4.30pm   or at other times on request 

 

St Joseph’s Church, Tadcaster 

SACRAMENT OF CONFESSION 2018 
Parents and Candidates Meeting Tuesday 20th February 
3.30 to 4.30pm Meeting in St Joseph’s School for Parents 

and Registration of all Candidates. 
Please bring a copy of your child’s Baptism Certificate 

 

First Confession Tuesday 13th March 3.30pm in church. 

HOLOCAUST MEMORIAL DAY 

Holocaust Memorial Day takes place on 27 January each year: 
marking the liberation of Auschwitz-Birkenau,  

the largest Nazi death camp.  
It’s a time for everyone to pause to remember the millions of people who 

have been murdered or whose lives have been changed  
beyond recognition during the Holocaust, Nazi Persecution  

and in subsequent genocides such  
as in Cambodia, Rwanda, Bosnia, Darfur and Burma.   
On HMD we can honour the survivors of these regimes  

and challenge ourselves to use the lessons of their experience  
to inform our lives today.  

 Welcome Sister! 
 

I'm sister Tendai Chirume CJ  
from Zimbabwe . Currently I'm staying 

with our sisters at the Bar convent.  
On Sunday I will be joining you  
for Mass at St Joseph’s church.  

http://hmd.org.uk/genocides/cambodia
http://genocides/rwanda

